MT AIRY CLAY BREAKERS GARDEN CLUB

MINUTES - SEPTEMBER , 2000

Mit. Airy Clay Breakers Garden Club met on Sept. 14, 2000, at the Mt. Airy Mansion at
7:30 pm. Sixteen members and one guest were present.

Liz Saniga called the meeting to order and introduced out guest speaker - member Susan
Hannin. Susan gave a talk on the Herb Garden which is located on the grounds of the
mansion and "Herbs used in the Colonial Herb Garden".

The business meeting began with the roll call and reading of the minutes. The minutes
were approved as read. A balance in the treasury of $1,202.29 was given by Peg Stovall.

Liz Saniga, president, introduced herself and then introduced the rest of the officers.

Vice President, Dorothy Weberly, introduced herself and discussed the programs for the
upcoming year and handed out the new booklet.

Recording Secretary, Mary Jane Bishop.

Correspondence Secretary, Susan Hannin, read a thank you note from Ellen Spencer,
President of NCFGC. It was a thank you for the help with cart duty on Big Bug
Committee.

Awards Committee - Marilyn Berkut - No report

Budget Committee - Peg Stovall - No report

C‘ivic Development - Susan Hannin - Plans were made to meet at Holloway Park On Qet:
30 at9:00 am. Susan, Marion, Dorothy and Lorraine said they would be available that

day.

Conservation - Ann Williams - No report

Horticulture - Marion Moreland - Gave a talk on attracting birds. The subject was on the
cone flower, which at this time of year is full of seeds which attract birds and butterflies.
Susan Hannin brought in a flower for discussion and it was decided it would be called a
mystery flower.

Membership committee - Peggy Martin - reported that we have a full membership.
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Ways and Means - Lorraine Leonard - no report
Publicity - Mary Jane Bishop - No report

New Business - It was discussed that we should possibly add "Habitat For Humanity" as a
new project and also adding the herb garden at Mt. Airy as a new project. Marion
Moreland made a motion to adopt the herb garden as a new project . Dorothy Weberly
second it and it was approved unanimously. :

50/50 was won by Susan Hannin.
The meeting was adjourned at 9:30 pm.

Mary Jane Bishop, Recording Secretary
9/14/00
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